

General Wiesław Kukuła Chief of the General Staff of the Polish Armed Forces ul. Rakowiecka 4a 00-904 Warszawa

08.03.2024 no KV-13-4/24/5176

Dear Wieslaw,

Dear General Kukuła,

Today we received information about the death of two Polish soldiers during an exercise at the Drawsko Pomorskie training area. This is extremely sad to hear. The loss of each man in a peacetime exercise leaves a mark on the performance of wartime tasks.

Our thoughts are with you, the Polish Armed Forces and the families of the deceased in this time of sadness.

Please accept my deepest condolences.

Sincerely yours,

Martin Herem General

Commander of the Estonian Defence Forces